
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

A member of 

Please join us anytime between 10.00am-

12.00pm on the 25th of May if you would like to 

see our service and meet some of our 

educational team. We can show you around and 

answer your questions if you are thinking of 

enrolling your child for kinder in 2025 or 

subsequent years. 

 


